Outreach Minutes

March 12, 2005
Denny’s Restaurant 7577 Foothill Blvd., Tujunga

Meeting called to order at 8:30 am.

There was no public comment submitted.

New Business:

Nina introduced the idea of reaching out to possible new members who are college aged.
Old Business:

Farmers Market - Peter gave a report stating that Fridays may be good days from 9-1 pm.

One World International Fair - Jerry not in attendance. No report given. It was suggested that the Street Fair
possibly be held in conjunction with this event in October. TCB and Valmont was suggested as the location.

Live Performance on Commerce - Jerry not in attendance. No report given. This item was tabled.

Movie in the Park - Jerry not in attendance. No report given. Tabled.

Logo Contest - Nina was asked to come up with ides on how to facilitate this.

Meet and Greet - It was determined that Deb wouid be the person to select audience members to assist with
the meet and greet at the STNC meetings. The STNC President suggested that maybe this group could look
at the meeting formats as a possible mechanism for retaining the attention of the community. It was
determined that Deb would assist with the use of boards at the meetings for communication purposes.
T-shirts - Peter has been researching the various companies and will report back.

STNC Website - it was determined that the website responsibility should be withdrawn from the Outreach
Committee as it would be better served as it's own separate committee. Linda and Peter to facilitate this.

Foothills Paper - Nina requested submissions from STNC members.

Safety Fair - Nina gave a report. This event has been rescheduled for Sept 17". The Elks Lodge was
suggested as a possible location to be combined with the Above & Beyond Award Ceremony.

Next Meeting - April 9, 2005 at Denny’s

Meeting Adjourned at 10:00 am



